
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catching up 

Wow, what a semester! We were able to do 

all kinds of fun and meaningful activities this 

Spring.  

We were able to do several service activities. 

Volunteered at a local animal shelter, served tables 

for the Gifts of Grace charity auction, and had a work 

day fixing up the Student Center. 

We continued to have weekly Bible Studies and we 

sincerely thank all the people who donated food for 

us. We grew so fast we weren’t ready for the added 

food needs. We also held worship services for the first 

time in a long time and it felt incredible to worship 

God together. On April 21st we held a lock-in where 

we had devotions, and a very deep conversation on 

being faithful in a broken world.  

To close out our year we had a cookout at Pastor 

Schweigert’s house where he taught us how to make 

homemade hamburgers. Also on the Monday of finals 

week Pastor Schweigert cooked breakfast for us at the 

Student Center. 

 

 

THE HAPPENINGS 
UCM Lutheran Student Center 
 

215 South Holden St. 

Warrensburg, MO 64093 

660.747.7603 
 

UCMLutherans@gmail.com  

 

Jenny & Jonathan 

working hard 

during the Gifts of 

Grace Auction 

Kristi brushing a cat 

at the pet shelter 

Braden during 

the demolition 

phase of fixing 

the shed’s 

concrete 

See more pictures and a video of the pet shelter by “liking” us 

on Facebook at www.Facebook.com/UCMLutherans or searching 

for “UCM Lutheran Student Center.” 

 



 

Join our mission! 

Help us proclaim the Gospel of Jesus Christ to the world! We are doing this work at the University of 

Central Missouri and your support makes you a participant of this work with us. 

The Lutheran Student Center is dependent upon donations to continue our ministry. Without your 

participation we can’t do this work. We want to proclaim Christ for years, help us do so! 

If you or your organization is looking for a way to participate in furthering God’s kingdom by 

impacting students (local and international, churched and unchurched), we invite you to please 

consider sending a donation to the Warrensburg Lutheran Campus Ministry. We are sincerely 

appreciative of your support and pray God’s blessings upon your summer! 

 

Meet some of our students: 

 

 

“My name is Tagan Eron Trahoon, and I’ll be graduating with a degree 

in digital media production this year. I love the LSC because it has 

been such a warm and welcoming environment to me and I feel at 

home there. My faith has been strengthened through my amazing and 

insightful conversations with Pastor Jon Schweigert and through the 

amazing words and patience of my beautiful girlfriend Kristi who is a 

constant reminder to me every day that God is listening when we 

pray.” 

 

 

 

 

 

“Hi, I’m Jenny Goucher and I’m the president of our 

student organization. I am from New Haven, Missouri 

and I’m studying to be a Certified Nursing Assistant 

(CNA). The LSC is important to me because I have been 

able to share my passion for Christ with others. Thanks 

to all of you who support the gospel here!” 

 


